
 

The City of Jarrell Offices  

will be Closed on 

Monday and Tuesday,  

December 25th and December 26th, 2017 

For the Christmas Holidays; 

And 

Monday, January 1, 2018 

For the New Year’s Holiday 

_______________________________________ 

Safe and Happy Greetings 

From the Staff at the City of Jarrell! 


